
 

The Charlotte Hornets and Spectrum Center 
look forward to welcoming Veterans, Active 

Duty, Family members and Friends of those who 
have served to our game on November 12th!   

Doors to the game will open at 6:00 and tip off 
will be at 7:00!   

Every ticket purchase through this exclusive link 
will include our special Hoops for Troops 

Branded hat that you will be able to pick up at 
the game!  

Enjoy a night with your Charlotte Hornets and 
Come celebrate service and sacrifice with an 

unforgettable game experience! 

Tickets Available here:   

https://hornets.spinzo.com/HBOT4Heroes 

For help with additional lower-level inventory or 
bulk group purchases, please contact Hank 
Snyder at 704-288-4294 or at 
hsnyder@hornets.com 
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